         The Evers & Co. August 2014 Real Estate Report
In August 2014, the Northern Virginia suburbs fared the best price-wise with a 5.2% increase in price, with the rest of the numbers for August level with last year or slightly below. Since we have been seeing flat numbers for a few months running, it is useful to take a look at the whole year-to-date and see what has transpired.

In the close-in Metro area, Washington, D.C. is the star so far this year, with a 6.3% rise in average price over the first eight months of last year. In addition, while Montgomery County, Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria had only 90-95% dollar volume of sales in 2014 compared to 2013, the District of Columbia did 10% better in 2014 over 2013! This may well be due to the city’s growing popularity as a place to live, but it is also a reflection of homebuyers’ increasing concerns about having to spend too much time driving to work, schools and stores, so  that Metro access and walkability have become a top goal for buyers.
*Statistics are taken from the Metropolitan Regional Information System for three areas: Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington, and Alexandria in Northern Virginia.

